
July 10,1919.

Dear Mr. Ferrier -

I have read with much interest the enclosed

memorandum regarding the work at the Coqualestza

Institute. However, as I pointed out at the time of

your visit it is not possible for us at the present timé

to consider any extension of the work at the Institute

owing to the limited fund at our disposal.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

Rev. T. Ferrier,

Principal

Brandon Industrial School,

anden, Man.
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